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From: Mary Bearor [mailto:mcbsO2@aol.comJ
Sent: Saturday, July 16, 2016 5:54 PM
To: Bailey, Kate
Subject: Northern Pass

Please do not be fooled by claims that this FOR PROFIT hydro-electric project will in any way benefit
New Hampshire. HQ and its fellow proponent ofthis project, CT-based Northeast Utilities, will use NH
as their extension cord to the money-rich markets of MA and NY. If these states need power, let them
use their own shorelines and hills.
Thank you, Thomas and Mary Bearor


